
Legal Notice 
 
 

Young Scholars of McKeesport  
Charter School 

Attention: Cleaning Companies 
  

The Young Scholars of McKeesport Charter School is requesting proposals for 
cleaning services. The cleaning Company will provide cleaning services 
according to Federal regulations and guidelines, as well as the Pennsylvania 
Department of Education policies and guidelines. 

 
Cleaning Companies and/or their representatives may submit proposals to: 

Young Scholars of McKeesport Charter School 
In C/O CC Contact 
600 Newport Dr. 

Pittsburgh, PA 15234 
 

The Young Scholars of McKeesport Charter School Board of Education reserves 
the right to accept or reject any and/or all proposals or to accept the proposal that 
it finds, in its sole discretion, to be in the best interest of the school district. 

 
A walk-through meeting will be scheduled upon request at 413 Shaw Ave. 
McKeesport, PA 15132.  

 
Young Scholars of McKeesport Charter School is currently seeking bids for grass 
cleaning services. 
  
All proposals must be submitted no later than 4pm on July 30, 2015.  All 
proposals should be delivered in a sealed envelope and addressed to the Young 
Scholars of McKeesport Charter School and be clearly marked:  Cleaning Service 
Proposal. In order to get the BID package please contact: Onur Yaldiz 412-
6682064 or e-mail: businessoffice@ysmcs.org  

 


